Hovember 18, 1971

Hr. Robert H. Yevemian

Parish Couneil Chaivrman

St. Sahag and St. Mesrob
Armenian Apositolie Chureh

70 Jefferson Street

Providence, Rhode Ieland 02808

Degr Mr. Yervemian:

Thank you for your letter of October 22nd. I did
not wish to reply until I had an opportunity to discuse
your letter at our Diocesan Council Meating.

We appreciate and understand the ecireumstancses out-
lined in your letter and the burdens you awe aonfronted
with on the local level. Still, the Diocesan obligation
remaing.

It is ezpected that various membere of the Diocesan
Couneil will sontact parishee in the regione aseigned to
them to disocuss divectly thie deficit issue and what part
the parishee can assume. I hope that Mr. Crosby Goahgarian,
Dioeesan Couneil Chairman, will be able to communicate with
you soon in an effort to come te aome mutually aceceptable
underetanding.

Best wishes.

Sineerely,

Jaek Antreassgian
Exeautive Diveoctor

ea: My, Crosby Goshgarian
Diceesan (Coureil Chairman

Mp., Charlee Mouradian
Seeretary of Parish Couneil



